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EMERGENCY PLANNING AND PREPAREDNESS 
 
International Fire Code 407.5 Hazardous Materials Inventory Statement.  
 
Where required by the fire code official, each application for a permit shall include a 
Hazardous Materials Inventory Statement (HMIS) in accordance with Section 5001.5.2. 
 
This documentation includes information such as the type and amount of specific 
hazards associated with the material and how it is used.  
 
 
 
407.6 Hazardous Materials Management Plan.  
Where required by the fire code official, each application for a permit shall include a 
Hazardous Materials Management Plan (HMMP) in accordance with Section 5001.5.1. The 
fire code official is authorized to accept a similar plan required by other regulations. 
 
The HMMP is somewhat different from the HMIS in that it is geared to the layout of the building 
and the location and use of the hazardous materials. This document provides a better 
understanding of how the facility operates. This information in turn provides more detailed 
information to the emergency responders 
 
 
Upon Completion of these documents, the submission in PDF form shall be directed to: 
 
fireprevention@mesaaz.gov 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Shawn Alexander 
Deputy Chief, Fire Marshal 
Mesa Fire and Medical Department 
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